
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October ____, 2018 

 

 

Barbara Daire, CEO 

Suncoast Center, Inc.  

4024 Central Avenue  

St. Petersburg, Florida 33711 

 

Dear Ms. Daire: 

 

Please let this letter serve as notice of cancellation of the Forensic Focused Outreach (FFO) First Option 

of Renewal and Amendment to the Suncoast Center, Inc. Funding Agreement in its current form, pursuant 

to section 10(a) of the Agreement.  Funding for FFO in the amount of $155,570.00 for a period of twelve 

months, from October 1, 2018, WILL continue, pursuant to annual Board appropriation.  However, as 

previously discussed, we will be reallocating FFO funding and services under an agreement with Personal 

Enrichment Through Mental Health Services, Inc., (PEMHS) to implement the Pinellas Integrated Case 

Management Pilot Program.  This change will reduce administrative overhead, streamline invoicing, and 

centralize program reporting.   

 

PEMHS will be contacting Suncoast to complete a new integrated agreement.  This agreement will be 

retroactive to October 1, 2018, to assure continuation of services.  Should you have any questions or 

concerns, please reach out to your contract manager, Sara Gordils, at (727) 453-7437.     

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Mark S. Woodard 

County Administrator 
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